
 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) FUNDING 

CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS / PROGRAM YEAR 2020 CDBG  
APPLICATION 

 
TO ROCHESTER HILLS RESIDENTS: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL, in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Act 267 of the Public Acts of 1976, and the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) requirements, will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
November 18, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at the City of Rochester Hills City Council Chambers, 1000 
Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan, for the purpose of reviewing community 
development and housing needs, informing citizens of the availability of funds and eligible uses 
of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds, and receiving comments on proposed 
activities, particularly from low- and moderate-income persons. 
 
Approximately $160,965 may be available for the Community Development Block Grant Program 
Year 2020 to the City to fund eligible projects that principally benefit low-and moderate-income 
persons.   
 
The Rochester Hills City Council will consider any public comments on this matter at this time.  
The hearing is open to the public to voice their views or submit written comments.  Please contact 
Denise McDoniel at (248) 841-2535 for further information or special services. 
 
If you are unable to be present at the Public Hearing on November 18, 2019, please submit your 
written comments to the Office of the Clerk, Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000 Rochester 
Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309, PRIOR to the scheduled Public Hearing. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ ____________________________________ 
Tina Barton, Clerk Mark Tisdel, President 
City of Rochester Hills Rochester Hills City Council 
Dated this 13h day of November, 2019  
At Rochester Hills, Michigan 
Publish November 15, 2019 
Note: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division (248) 
656-4658 forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the 
necessary arrangements. 


